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November 21, 1956

DIRECT REPLY TO:
P.O. BOX 087
FARMINGTON, NEW MEX!ICO

Mr. A. L. Porter, Secretary and Pirector
0il Conservation Commission

Box 8T1

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In regards to your letter of November 19, 1956 refering
to our Sellers No. 3-A, Section 30, Township 30 North, Range
10 West, San Juan County, New Mexico. The information that
you have on this well is correct.

We did not succesafully separate tbe Pictured Cliff and
Mesa Verde formations in our attempt for dual completion and
in this well the Mesa Verde formation has been temporsrily
sbandoned in & menner approved by the Oil Comservation Com-
miasigxau therefore, please cancel your orders of DC 301 and
NWU 1&2.

If you require any other information please let me know.

Yours very truly,

E. J. Coel
Senior Petroleum Engineer

EJC:ajh /
ce: Emery Arnold
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